
 
Dear Travelers, 
 
I am delighted to share that our 2024 Peru tour is an official GO.​
 
Feel free to purchase your flights. We strongly recommend you consider adding flight 
cancellation insurance to that purchase, and that you also check the details of that coverage.  
 
Here are some additional notes: 

●​ It is OK to arrive in Lima anytime on Saturday, April 13, 2024. 
●​ You should schedule flights to depart Lima after 10 pm on Saturday, April 20, 2024. 

 
Transfers between the airport and hotel will be provided if you travel on these flights, or very 
near the arrival and departure times of these flights: 
 
Sat 13 Apr   American Airlines 917      Miami 539p – Lima 1020p 
Sat 20 Apr   American Airlines 368      Lima 955p – Miami 447a +1 
 
If a different flight schedule is more ideal for you, you can pay for a taxi at the taxi desk within 
the airport, right outside of customs. The ride is approximately 50 minutes and will cost 
approximately $45. 
 
For those of you who were originally registered for the 2023 trip and got rescheduled to this 
2024 trip, the groups department at our tour operator, Lindblad Expeditions, tells me they 
should have more details soon regarding the complimentary night offered to you when the tour 
was rescheduled. As soon as I have that from them, I’ll pass it along to you. 
 
If you’re interested, take a look at our Booking Your Flights page for some helpful tips. 

Let me know if you have any questions! 

Best regards, 

​

 

 
Heidi Quiram P ’21 
Director of Alumni & Family Travel 
St. Olaf College 
 
 

https://wp.stolaf.edu/travel/booking-your-flights/

